
RE: Return to Training


Dear members,


As you may be aware, earlier this week the NSW government 
announced that fitness centres and gymnasiums would be 
permitted to open from the 13th of June. We wish to advise you 
that Miranda RSL Youth Club has chosen to remain closed for the 
remainder of the school term and will reopen at the start of term 3 
on the 20th of July 2020.

 

We have made this decision to allow us time to ensure that we can 
comply with government regulations while still providing 
satisfactory service. As always, the health and safety of our 
athletes, coaches and the broader community is our main priority. 

 

When we reopen, expect some changes in the way we operate 
such as modified class sizes and times. We can confirm at this 
stage that Karate class times will be as follows:


Ten years of age and under - 5:00 to 5:30 pm

White to Purple Belt - 5:30 to 6:30 pm

Brown Belt and above - 6:30 to 7:30 pm


We will be in contact with you closer to our reopening date in term 
3 to confirm additional changes.

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


Ann Corey – Hewitt

President

Miranda RSL Youth Club 
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